

Dr. C.A. Riekeman

CHIROPRACTOR – Palmer - Gonstead - Thompson 2001-A San Mateo N.E. Albuquerque, New Mexico 87110 Telephone 268-1594 Telephone 255-2466

Please be advised of my intent to run for Alternate Director of District IV at the 95th FCLB annual conference in Denver May 4-7, 2022.

I am a second generation chiropractor and regulator. I have been in full time practice in Albuquerque, NM since 1974. My father was the first chiropractor to ever be appointed to the New Mexico Basic Science Board back in the day when medical doctors, osteopaths, dentists, chiropractors and other health care providers did not have separate boards. I was appointed to the NM Chiropractic Board in 2012 and served until December 2019, serving as Board Chair for 3 ½ years. I was the designated Delegate to FCLB from our board from 2013 to 2019.

I attended the FCLB annual and district meetings as a Delegate from 2013 to 2019. During those years I served in various capacities within the FCLB. I have participated in panel discussions before the Delegate body; made presentations to the Delegate body; and served on numerous committees. I have served on the Finance and Audit Committee for the past 3 years. For 2022 I have been appointed once again to the Finance and Audit Committee, and I have been appointed to the newly formed Licensure and Portability Task Force. I am the Chair of the Legislative Committee of the ANMC in New Mexico where we have been exploring legislation to address portability issues, so I look forward to serving on this new task force.

As the District IV Alternate Director for the past 3 years I have enjoyed serving with our District Director, Dr. Karen Campion. I think we have worked well together. We discuss the items on upcoming board meeting agendas prior to each meeting, and Dr. Campion has always been considerate to seek my input. At times we have had differing opinions on some topics, but most of the time we have been "on the same page".